
 
 

November 6, 2024 
 
Murray Calloway County Hospital/Anthem Medicare Advantage Update  
 

As a follow up to the October 2, 2024 campus communication, Murray Calloway County 
Hospital (MCCH) has provided written notice to end their contract with Anthem Medicare 
Advantage after months of negotiation. MCCH will remain in network for medical services with 
Anthem Medicare Advantage through the end of the year and will move out of network with 
Anthem Medicare Advantage on Jan. 1, 2025, unless a new agreement is reached. 
We want to clarify that the contract negotiation does not impact Murray State University’s 
Health Plan and MCCH continues to be an Anthem in-network provider for faculty and staff 
covered by the University’s Health Plan.  

If you have questions, please call Human Resources at msu.hr@murraystate.edu or (270) 809-
2146. 
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